

	<p>services and infrastructure is planned for February. \$50,000 allocated to be used to cover costs of visioning session and production of Master Plan documents</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 5. Concerned that netball surface should be protected from skaters, scooters etc. Plan to lock gates and request signage be put up to inform public. Request Shire to consider additional fencing to make court fully secure. 6. Can guidelines be agreed on how Stadium should be left, showing location of mats etc. Currently have to spend 15 minutes tidying before usage. 7. Asset renewal meeting on Monday 14 December at 9:00 am. Chance to suggest what needs to be done. 8. Code for Key Safe to be changed regularly to prevent unauthorised access.
Next Meeting	Monday 7 December @ 5pm